
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – November 21 

DAY 1 

 

The next Future Medical Professionals Club meeting will be held Thursday December 14th when 

we have our board member election. Those interested in a board member position should send 

a paragraph to Ms. Mandel by the end of the day today, November 21st. All members are 

encouraged to attend and vote! Those with questions should contact Ms. Mandel at 

DMandel@neshaminy.org 

Pick up your i.d. card at Ms. Belke’s desk in the main lobby. 

Those that missed the ticket sales to our schoolwide Flyers game, we still have a few tickets left 

for the game Tuesday Nov 28th vs the Hurricanes. $55 pays for ticket and transportation. See Mr. 

Davis in F-223 for permission forms. Cash or check only. Checks made payable to NHS. 

The next Book Club meeting will be held on Thursday, November 30 in G219! The book we have 

selected is I Have Lost My Way by Gayle Forman, a story about three strangers whose lives 

intersect over the course of a day. It’s a story about losing and finding love and discovering 

oneself, fitting with this month’s theme of gratitude.  Join us for snacks, books, and fun! 
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